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Executive Vice President
Ohba at the mid-year mark

We recently concluded our summer meeting of the board of trustees.  As usual, the meeting produced what we normally find; a committed leadership team, interest in learning about the many items with which we are involved, fellowship, and a glimpse at to what the future may hold.

As you know, we are a part of the NAHB federation.  We are committed to act in an advocacy role, on your behalf, encouraging affordable housing opportunities before the state government.  Along with our national and local partners we are energized to act on your behalf in a variety of ways.

OHBA is your advocate before state government.  We have been leading that role for more than sixty years.  Our achievements have been significant yielding billions of dollars benefitting the industry and the public in increased affordable housing opportunities.

Our market is the state of Ohio.  Builders and associates from across Ohio participate in our effort to serve all.  While the market is making gradual effort in striving to reach starts activity from past years, our commitment is as strong as when record levels of activity occurred and Ohio was an economic leader.

Give thanks for this level of commitment to your leaders who so unselfishly give of themselves to assure a strong and effective OHBA working for you.  Despite a soft economy the members are still at the forefront of keeping the association strong and effective.  This commitment extends into the future so to provide a strong foundation for a viable industry effort for the years to come.  

